Library Director’s Report
March 2023
By Crystal Spybuck

· Reading Between the Wines (RBTW) on March 8th had 30 people in attendance and the Library received $10 in donations. 
· The next RBTW will be April 16th at the Gem of the Hills with PortTree Cellars and author Kady Hinojosa.
· I presented a special showing of the movie “Radium Girls” on February 22nd at 3pm and will not present one in March.
· We have a logo design for the Dolly Parton Imagination Library and paperwork submitted to USPS so we are moving along on that track.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]I ran the movie for the Friends Dinner and a Movie on March 2nd and helped manage ticket sales.
· I worked with Pearl on our annual IRS financial reports and she will have that submitted by this meeting.
· I will work with Pearl on our annual state report. 
· Diana and George served over 20 clients on February 20th for free tax assistance.
· HOT IT has been working with multiple system problems and still have a couple of things to fix.
· HOT IT is still working on the issue of collecting Wi-Fi stats. We have not been able to collect them since August. On the state report for 2022-2023 we will have to estimate for the months we were unable to collect the information. 
· Apache replaced a blower on March 10th, which is under warrantee. They will have to return on March 17th at 8 am to add a duct to the bookkeeper’s office.
· I helped set up and trouble shoot a/v equipment for a room rental. I have some a/v concerns that I am continuing to work on.
· I have been working with Inc on serval issues. At the latest shareholder meeting, there was a decision to have me step down as Secretary. I will still work closely with Inc on a couple of projects. 


1

